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20.5.20 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please can I remind you to complete the online survey for the phased return of further groups of children 
that I sent out last Friday indicating if you intend sending your son or daughter into school if you have not 
already done so. This does not commit you to attending or not. It is simply an early indicator to inform 
planning.   
 
The survey can be found here: https://forms.gle/w4kK3Hv4fSHS9VTN6 
 
Please can you ensure that you have done this by tomorrow (Thursday 20th May) as we are trying to organise 
provision arrangements before we break up for half term for the week beginning 1st June.  
 
The eligible groups are mentioned below in the bullet points 
 

 Children attached to a social worker 
 Children with an Education Health Care Plan 
 Children of critical workers (Note that the guidance has changed and can be viewed here. Please 

send a copy of your letter of critical worker status by post or email to ayjs@york.gov.uk if you haven’t 
already done so). 

 Children in Year 6 

I will be sending through more paperwork related to the schools arrangements and organisation over the 
next couple of days and I will keep you informed as much as possible as we navigate these uncertain times 
but, as always, please feel free to contact me by emailing head.archbishopjunior@york.gov.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jonathan Green 
Head Teacher 
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